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IAMAW Local Lodge 2921 held its first Christmas Party on Sunday, 
December 14, 2014, and it was huge success!!

A big thank you to Terminal 3’s Jack Olszewski  for taking some 
amazing pictures during the Christmas Party and Peter Sobre for 
providing awesome entertainment!!

We would like to thank all the screeners that came out to the 
Christmas Party we hope that you all enjoyed yourselves and lastly 
thank you to all the screeners that respected their schedule and 
either worked their shift or found other alternatives.!

Screeners looking to retrieve their pictures from the party please 
contact:!

Amber Chambers- communicator@screeners.iamaw.ca!

Caterina Barone- cbarone@screeners.iamaw.ca 
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Bargaining Re-launch 

The IAMAW Local Lodge 2921 
will be providing lunch for 
Screeners as part of the 
Bargaining Re-Launch. This is 
an opportunity to speak with the 
negotiation committee and offer 
suggestions.!

T5 Lunchroom!

Sunday, January 4, 2015!

10:00-16:00!

Terminal 3 Lunchroom!

Sunday, January 11, 2015!

10:00-20:00!

Terminal 1 Locker Room!

Sunday, January 11, 2015!

10:00-20:00!

Monthly Meeting 

We want to encourage all 
members to come out to the 
monthly meeting. If you have 
questions, concerns or 
comments we want to hear 
them! Our next monthly 
membership meeting will be 
January 15, 2014, at the 
Sheraton Hotel. We hope to 
see you there!!!
Negotiations 

Talks will resume in 2015
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